
Ladies and gentlemen, 

Thank you all for gathering here today to celebrate such a beautiful 

moment in our lives. It's an incredible feeling to know that in just a 

short time, we will welcome a new bundle of joy into our family and 

hearts. 

Reflecting on this journey, I'm overwhelmed with gratitude. Memories of 

the first kicks, the growing anticipation, and the love that's already 

blossomed have made this journey incredibly special. Each moment has been 

a reminder of how amazing this adventure of parenthood will be. 

To our friends and family, thank you for your unwavering support and 

love. Your presence here means the world to us, and we are so fortunate 

to have such a caring circle of loved ones. You're not just witnesses to 

our joy today but ongoing pillars of strength, laughter, and love. 

As we count down the days to meet our little one, we cherish the moments 

that brought us here and eagerly embrace the journey ahead. We know that 

with you by our side, the future is bright and filled with love. 

Thank you all for being part of this remarkable journey. Let's enjoy the 

celebration and look forward to the wonderful times to come. 

With all my heart, thank you. 


